TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OrricE oF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

July 7, 2022

Cardi Corporation

Stephen A. Cardi ll, Vice President
400 Lincoln Avenue

Warwick, RI 02888

Re: Bid# 987 — Road Resurfacing Project

Dear Mr. Cardi,

We are pleased to inform you that your company, Cardi Corporation., has been awarded bid#
987 - Road Resurfacing Project for Town of Bristol, Rl in the amount not to exceed
$1,686,800.00. Please contact Jared Linhares, P.E. to obtain the required bonds, insurance,
prevailing wages, etc. and to execute the Contract Agreement.
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Steven Contente,
Town Administrator
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